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Oifig Náisiúnta an FSS um Fhéinmharú a Chosc 

Ospidéal Stewart, Baile Phámar, Baile Átha Cliath 20  

HSE National Office for Suicide Prevention (NOSP) 

Stewarts Hospital, Palmerstown, Dublin 20  

t  01 7785112      e  info@nosp.ie 

Mark Ward TD 

Dáil Éireann 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

mark.ward@oireachtas.ie 

23rd April 2024 

PQ 14982/24 

To ask the Minister for Health the funding allocated to the National Office of Suicide 

Prevention, by year for 2019 to 2024, in tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the 

matter. 

 

Dear Deputy, 

 

The HSE National Office for Suicide Prevention (NOSP) has been requested to respond to your 

question above. 

 

The budget and expenditure of the NOSP has increased significantly in the last ten years, from 

€5.19m in 2012 to €14.65m in 2024.  

 

Below is a breakdown of the yearly budget and the relevant expenditure for the HSE NOSP for the 

years specified.  

 

Presently the HSE National Office for Suicide Prevention (NOSP) funds 21 national NGOs, all 

providing mental health or suicide prevention supports at different levels or to specific, targeted 

groups. Funding is in alignment with goals, objectives and actions in Connecting for Life, Ireland’s 

National Strategy to Reduce Suicide. HSE Mental Health also funds 11 NGOs on a national basis 

and in alignment with Sharing the Vision – A Mental health Policy for Everyone. 

 More information on nationally funded NGOs in available in HSE NOSP Annual Reports, 

available here. 
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https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/2e46f-sharing-the-vision-a-mental-health-policy-for-everyone/
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Allocated funding 2019–2024  

Year  €  

2019 13m 

2020 13.8m 

2021 13.65m 

2022 13.9m 

2023 14.14m 

2024 14.65m 

 

 

 

I trust this information is useful for you. Please do revert if you require anything further. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr John Meehan 

 

HSE Assistant National Director, Mental Health Planning 

& Head of National Office for Suicide Prevention (NOSP) 

johnf.meehan@hse.ie  
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